Free tickets for retired Paralympians
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To mark the 200 days to go milestone tomorrow (Saturday February 11) to the London 2012 Paralympic Games,
the British Paralympic Association today announced that it will give two tickets to the London Games to every
retired Paralympian who has ever represented Great Britain at the Paralympic Games.

This unique offer to all previous athletes allows the BPA to recognise the incredible contribution they have made
to British sporting success over the years and ensure that our current athletes will have even more support as
they strive for success in the London.

To read the full story click here
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